
Attachment 1 

Correspondence dated September 9, 2024 

from the Sapperton Business Collective 



On Sep 9, 2024, at 9:56 PM, Another Beer Co. Inc. <alex@anotherbeerco.com>
wrote:

﻿
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or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello AECBC Members,

My name is Alex Jopson and I am the owner of Another Beer Co. and the
president of the newly formed Sapperton Business Collection, a registered non-
profit society focused on the success of the Sapperton businesses and surrounding
neighborhoods. 

We want to make sure that the businesses of Sapperton want to be heard and
represented at the consultations and discussions in the AECDC engagements.

Please let us know if there is anything else that is required of the Sapperton
Business Collective. I've cc'd Katerina and Curtis of the collective, please reply
all.  .  
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